


Curren 1e property has 4 foot ¢ iinlink fence w  one gate that surrounds the mini storage
facility ase see landscape/stie plan as attached. Based on the above, the Zoning Administrator
specified that the following type of fencing would be required and has informed the applicant as such:
This fencing would include 6" privacy fencing on the West, North and East sides with the South side
being a comhination of the currently shown landscaping (Arborvitaes) and small section of &’ privacy
fence between the gate and East property line,

21Dec23 The applicant dees not agree with the planning commission decision with regard to
fencing. He has requested a ZBA variance/appeal to be heard at a 30Jan24 Special ZBA Hearing

Please advise if any other information is required for your review
Best regards

Chris Czyzio


















June 23, 2023

Ms. Wendy Meinberg, Flusl g Township Clerk
6524 N, Seymour Road
Flushing, M] 48433

RE:

Site Plan Review — 8464 W. Mt, Morris Road — Valero Mt. Morris Road

Dear Ms, Meinberg:

Per your request, ROWE Professional Services Company has performed an englneering review
of the proposed plans for the above-referenced project, The site is located at 8464 W, Mt, Morris
Road just east of N. McKinley Road and the subject propertly is zoned C-2 Commercial. The
township received the site plan set on June 12, 2023. The piroposed work includes the addition
of gas pumps and asphalt lot replacement.

Based on our review, we offer the following comments:

Engineering Comments

1.

2.

Sheet 5, the "Conce| Plan” per the cover sheet, appears to have been omitted from the
submission and may be needed for a complete review.

No information has been provided regarding underground storage tanks or other utilities
that would be related to the addition of gas pumps to the fac ty. Tank specifications and
details; along with plan and profile views should be included within the plans.

A proposed interior plan has been provided, but no existing i rior plan has been included
for comparison or assessment of the need for sewer and or water improvements.

Impervious area appears set to increase based on the proposed lot additions. Runoff
calculations should he provided to assess the impact on site drainage and the capability
to mitigate any increased site flow.

The existing fence along the north edge of the parking lot will likely need at least partial
[temporary] removal for paving as proposed. This is not indicated on the demolition plan,

A utility plan should be provided that shows existing site utilities within the site and any
proposed utility improvements.

If any sanitary sewer or water main improvements are proposed, then Genesee County
Drain Comr. ;sion — Division of Water and Waste Services (GCDC-WWS) standard detail
sheets for sanitary sewer and water main as well as standard notes should be included in
the plans as applicable.

If any easements are to be proposed, then they shall be shown on the plans and developer
shall verify that easements are granted to the public agency that will be maintaii 1g these
utilities,











